
  SUNDAY, JUNE 14, 2015 

ELEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Regular Collections: $4,403 

THANK YOU! 
 

PRO-LIFE ROSARY, Every Saturday 5p.m. 

WEEK  MASSES SCHEDULE:  

Friday, June 12, 2015: 12:05 p.m. English 

Saturday, June 13, 2015: 5:30 p.m. Rene Burque (+)     

Sunday, June 14, 2015: 8:30 a.m. Hilda Veve (+) 

                                      11:30 a.m. English 

                                      5:30 p.m. English 

                                     7:00 p.m.  Spanish 

Wednesday, June 17, 2015: School is out! 

                                           12:05 p.m. English 
 

PRAYERS NEEDED: Please pray for those who are sick or recuperating, 

their family, and for their caregivers: Bill Nevels, Lee Roy Sanders, George 

Hicks, Harry and Cathy Sellers, Dr. Wyatt Gordon, Aguilda Cartagena, and 

Wallace Simmons. 
 

CHOIR: Sings at 11:30a.m. Sunday Mass. Practice on most Thursdays at 

7:00p.m. Please confirm with the Choir Director, Jim Cawthorne (706) 575-

5738.  
 

THE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS COUNCIL 13415: Are you interested 

in helping those in need, serving your parish, growing in your faith or having 

exclusive access to top-rated insurance protection for your family? Then the 

Knights of Columbus is the organization for you. Please see Mr. Ray Xuereb 

or Mr. Tom Blythe for information. 
 

SODALITY:  If devotion to Mary the Mother of Jesus is a part of your Spir-

itual life, please know that the Sodality of the Blessed Virgin Mary at St. 

Pats extends an invitation to you to either become a member or simply join 

with us as we gather monthly for Mass and recitation of the Rosary. We will 

not meet again until Sunday, September 27, 2015. Yours in Christ, Joan 

Page (706) 329-1035. 
 

CHURCH YARD SALE!:  THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU! 

To everyone who donate items, time and effort to the Yard Sale.  

Love, Joan Page. 
 

NEW FAX NUMBER! Our Parish have a NEW FAX NUMBER: 1-844 273-6128.   

 

EXTRAORDINARY MEETING RE-SCHEDULED: The meeting for 

Monday, June 15, 2015 @ 5:30p.m. has been re-scheduled for Thursday, 

June 18 @ 7:00p.m. in the Parish Hall. We want to continue “Securing Our 

Church and School Future” with a New Capital Campaign Committee. Your 

input is very important to us, please feel free to invite everyone that you 

know could help us. Together we can achieve the extraordinary.   
 

SUMMER BLAST! Registration ongoing! Ages: K-3 to 5th grade! 8:00a.m.

—6:00p.m. Begins on Tuesday, May 26 till Friday August 7, 2015. For more 

information contact the School (334) 298-3408. 
 

PRAYER CHAIN: We are eager  to help you storm heaven with special  

requests. Call Irene at (706) 888-1684. 
 

CCD & YOUTH GROUP: Our CCD and Youth Group are out for the 

Summer! Thank you to all the teachers and volunteers that make this another 

successful year. Registration for next year will begin the weekend after La-

bor Day, September 12 and 13. For information please see Mary Wilburn. 

 

LAZARUS NEW SCHEDULE: Our Lazarus Society Center has a new 

schedule! Lazarus will be open Wednesday and Fridays from 9a.m.—12p.m. 

and will be closed on Mondays. Seconds to Go will continue to open Mon-

days, Wednesdays, and Fridays from 10a.m. till 2p.m. 
 

MOVIE NIGTH: 7:00p.m. Saturday, June 20, featuring: “CELTIC WOM-

EN”  $3.00 includes chilidog dinner! Hope to see ya’ll there! 
 

RETREAT: Blessed Trinity Shrine Retreat is offering a one day program on 

the Beatitudes, Saturday, June 20 from 9a.m. to 7p.m. Learn how the beati-

tudes relate to the ten commandments and how we can live the Beatitudes 

our daily living. $25 per person with lunch and supper included. For more 

information please see Sister May Ann (334) 855-4474. 
 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION FOR PEACE: Sunday, June 14, 2015 

12:30—1:00 p.m. Exposition of Blessed Sacrament—Rosary  

                             Glorious Mysteries 

1:00—1:30 p.m.   Evening Prayer and Benediction. 
 

JUBILEE YEAR PILGRIMAGE TO ROME: Celebrate the Jubilee Year 

with a “15 night Florida to Italy European Adventure” April 28, 2016. For 

more information please contact Fr. Tom Weise (334) 520-0031. 


